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7 November 2018 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Year 3 Homework 
 
We have recently received feedback that the amount of homework the children are 
receiving in Year 3 is proving too much for some children at this point in the year.  
 
To support with this, we have decided that children should continue with their 
spellings each week but may choose to alternate between the Maths and English 
pieces each week if they wish.  All pieces will continue to be sent home for those 
who are willing and able to complete it all.  
 
From Easter, all children will be expected to complete all pieces each week in 
preparation for Year 4.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
 
Miss A Foster 
Phase Leader 
 
 


